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OUR WATER IN A CHANGING WORLD 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2014 

7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

Please join FMR and the Science Museum of Minnesota as Patrick Hamilton, 

Director of the Global Change Initiatives Program at the Science Museum of 

Minnesota, and Sarah Hobbie, Professor of Ecology, Evolution and Biology at 

the U of M, discuss the intersection of climate change and local water quality 

issues.  

 

Spanning topics from changes in growing seasons and urban heat islands, to 

new stormwater management issues and tree species suitable for the future, 

Mr. Hamilton and Prof. Hobbie will present you with a wealth of fascinating 

information. 

 

This event is FREE, but registration is required.  
Please visit www.fmr.org or email Lindsay at lhefferan@fmr.org for a link to 

registration. 

Climate Change and the Urban Watershed 

at the Science Museum of Minnesota 


